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August 25, 2016

To:	Whom it May Concern

Re:	Riel LaPlant

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Riel LaPlant has been admitted to The Evergreen State College as a graduate student starting the Master in Teaching Program beginning fall 2016 on September 26, 2016. He has fulfilled his original admissions conditions, and begins the program in regular admit status with an anticipated completion date of June 2018.

If you have further questions about Mr. LaPlant’s student status at Evergreen, please do not hesitate to contact me.



Maggie Foran
Associate Director Teacher Education Programs

Olympia, Washington 98505
(360) 867-6559   www.evergreen.edu/mit
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